## 11-02-2020

In lieu of the 0600 ICS-209, pan Incident update email by following people:	
Please include the following information	
Current Acres & Perocontained –     i.e.: 3500 acres, 0%-     containment	tent 170,384 Acres 80 % Containment
Overnight Fire behave i.e.: moderate rate of the control of t	
If complex fire: brea acreage and contain	
Any Changes from last 209 r	
<ul><li>Critical resortive.</li><li>i.e.: no chan</li></ul>	
o Number of i	
○ Threats — i.e.: no chan	No Change ge
<ul><li>Evacuation</li><li>Orders/War</li><li>I.e.: no chan</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Road closure</li> </ul>	
o i.e.: no chan	
o Weather- i.e. Excessive continued th storms	combine with increasing instability. This produced better column development than has

	bring our peak instability shortly after the peak heating with the mixing and column development potential to be at its strongest Monday afternoon. Clouds will remain the wildcard and clear skies for a couple hours will enhance the potential similar to yesterday. Tuesday through Thursday has the dominant upper ridge slowly weakening. Friday will bring a modest cold front across the region. Timing, strength, and potential rain amounts are fairly uncertain at this point. Currently expect the front to cross sometime around mid-day with southwest wind gusts 25-30 mph, humidity 25-40 percent, and a roughly 20% chance of wetting rain (0.10").
<ul> <li>Changes in command-</li> </ul>	No Change
<ul> <li>Any other pertinent</li> </ul>	
info-	No Change